
 

 
 
9 September 2016 
 
 
Natalie Wilson 
 
Email: fyi-request-4540-df825aae@requests.fyi.org.nz  
 
Dear Ms Wilson 
 
Re: Official Information Act 1982 (the Act) request for information  
 
Thank you for your request received via transfer from the Ministry of Health on 5 
September 2016.  The information you requested was specifically for: 

 
Commissioner Richard Thomson stated that ‘a survey of SDHB patients 
showed satisfaction with meals in July was over 90%’ (ODT 3 Sept 2016). 
I would like to request to see the results of that survey and a copy of the 
questionnaire to determine: 
What questions were asked? 
Who asked the questions? 
How many patients were asked for their feedback? 
 

 

This information is held by New Zealand Health Partnerships. As such we are 

transferring the full request as detailed above to them under section 14 of the Official 

Information Act.  I have informed them of this transfer and they will respond to you 

directly. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 

 

Lexie O’Shea 
Acting Chief Executive Officer 
 

 Southern District Health Board  

Dunedin Hospital 
201 Great King Street 

Private Bag 1921  
DUNEDIN, 9054  

 
Chief Executive Officer 

Phone 03-476 9448 Fax 03-476 9450 
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